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Vision 
 
In order to strengthen the 
City’s urban forest, the City 
will merge tree professionals 
into one team within the 
Public Works Department. 
This team will be led by the 
City Arborist, charged with 
carrying out the Urban 
Forest Management Plan. 



The new team will be called the 
“Urban Forestry Program”. 
 
This will establish a united team 
dedicated to the protection of 
our urban canopy. 
 
New City Arborist started 3/12/18. 
 
Horticulturist to be hired. 
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TRANSITION PLAN 
 

Our  departments will work 
together to ensure a smooth 
transition of the positions 
into the Public Works 
Department and provide 
continued support for 
personnel until this 
transition is complete. 

 





City Arborist will 
facilitate the Urban 
Forest Management 
Plan 



 
URBAN FOREST  
MANAGEMENT PLAN 
 
12/8/16 GPC voted to fund the 
Management Plan utilizing Wild 
Spaces Public Places funding 
 
A defined scope of services is 
needed to contract with the 
University of Florida 
 

 



 
OTHER UPDATES 
 
Department of Doing will provide an update to the General Policy 
Committee on their proposed changes to the Tree Ordinance April 
26, 2018. 
 
Weiss property land acquisition is moving forward jointly with the 
County. The City is obligating up to $1.5 Million in Tree Mitigation 
Funds. 

 



Thank You. 


